
River Road /23rd Avenue / Lark Street Intersection Fact sheet 
 

With the completion of the sidewalk along the east side of River Road, there have been some traffic 

pattern changes at the intersection of River Road / 23rd Avenue / Lark Street with the installation of 

the pedestrian refuge island. 

 

Vehicular traffic travels around the island in a counter-clockwise direction. 

 

Follow Oregon Driving Rules: 

• Posted maximum speed on River Road at this intersection is 25 miles per hour (MPH) 

• 23rd Avenue and Lark Street are residential districts so the maximum speed is 25 MPH* 

• You must obey all official signs, signals, and markings unless you see a police officer or road 

worker redirecting traffic* 

• There will be times when you need to yield so another vehicle can proceed. Yielding means 

you must slow down or stop to allow another vehicle or pedestrian to continue safely.* 

• Stop before you enter or cross a road not controlled by signs or signals.  Yield to approaching 

vehicles and pedestrians.* 

*Information source 2020 – 2021 Oregon Driver Manual 

 

Additional rules and guidelines information is available in the 2020 – 2021 Oregon 

Driver Manual, available online at: 

https://www.oregon.gov/odot/forms/dmv/37.pdf  

or pick up a hardcopy for free at the Ledding Library.  Please follow posted 

COVID protocol if visiting the library.  


